Dear Valued Costumers,
The Mini Jet has a new look!!!! We have replaced the gear pump with a new pump.
Also please note that the pump and motor are what is different.

The function and set up is identical to the previous style.

We had to make this change for a number of reasons and some of the positive changes are:

1. This is a true self prime pump! It is no longer a gear pump

2. It is extremely quiet

3. It is lighter

4, We can now supply a pre-screen filter with this pump — because the fitting size now

corresponds with the size of the pre-screen fitting.

Note: When ordering you will need to specify that the pre-screen is for the Mini Jet (the Super Jet has a
different size fitting)

Highly recommended if client uses oak chips, elderberries or wishes to use the pump to rack their wine!

The Pre-Screen filter will not allow any large solids to get inside the pump and cause damage — we
suggest that you recommend this to all your clients when purchasing a Mini Jet.
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We believe that change is good, especially when it is positive change.

All functionality of this new pump, pressures and flow rates are the same as the gear pump and will
work as effectively!

Best Regards
Peter Tudisco

Buon Vino Mfg.



